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In our creativity lessons, we have focused on art. The topic this half term is still life. We
first learnt about observational drawing, looking at the shape of objects and we used pencils
to draw objects. Later we used paint to paint a still life, we had the objects on a table to look
at.

We have also been busy with our phonics and reading. Everyone has taken new reading books
home to practise their reading. Thank you to everyone who supports us with this.

In maths we have moved on to addition and subtraction. We are learning about addition
crossing ten. We used ten frames to work this out. Later we will learn about subtraction
crossing ten. With this method it is good to know your number bonds to ten!

In our Discovery lessons we did Geography this half term. The focus was on North America,
especially New York. We have located North America on maps and we have looked at land
marks in New York. Most of us enjoyed this topic a lot.




